
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

                                       

I am Shevon from the Family Learning Team here in South Ayrshire. Some of you will have 
already met me if you were able to attend the Family Fun sessions already delivered in 
your child’s nursery. ( PEEP)  For our new families joining us after the Summer Holidays         

I look forward to meeting you all very soon. 

 

As you will all be aware we are having to deliver our groups in a very different way at the 
moment. However it is our intention to continue to offer support, ideas and strategies,  
encouragement and praise for the fantastic job you are all already doing for your children. 

 

I will be posting ideas and activities to keep your children engaged and entertained over 
the summer period. These can be  found on our twitter page at SAC Early Years Family 
Learning Team @SAC_FLT. If you would like further help or advice or perhaps you have a 
question or query please drop me an email and I will happily get back to you . 

Shevon.moran@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  

 

As our centres begin to re-open in August I will be dropping in to each of the settings to 
say “Hello” and introduce myself personally and share with you the family fun sessions we 
have planned.  I may also have one of my colleagues with me when I  visit your nursery.  
You might recognise some of them.   

  

  

Meet the rest of the Family Learning Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the meantime stay safe, look after yourselves and enjoy the Summer Holidays  

Thank you.  

South Ayrshire  Family Learning Team 

Gillian Marie 

Hello everyone 

Elaine 


